

Communication with families

Your child's information pocket is the primary place that information is distributed to families. This is located in the preschool entrance area and we encourage families to check this on each arrival at the Centre in order to receive current news and information.

Text messages from the Director are sent as reminders eg, Kid's Café, excursions, Student Free Days

A newsletter outlines what has been happening at the Centre and lists upcoming events.

Information is written on the whiteboard at the preschool entrance about events occurring on that day, reminders and the weekly teaching program.

A program outlining most days learning is displayed on the sign-in table.

An overview of the current theme, activities and learning outcomes are provided to families termly.

Staff are available to quickly chat with families when children arrive or are being collected. As these are very busy times, staff will not generally be available for extended periods of time, however, if you would like to discuss your child's time with us at Preschool or any issues, please contact the Director and a suitable time can be arranged to ensure the discussion meets your needs.

Interviews are conducted in Term 1, and can be requested in Term 3, to discuss your child's progress and develop Individual Learning Goals.

Your child's Learning Folder is always available for families to look through and for your child to share it with you. These folders are located in the Preschool. Parents are strongly encouraged to write a termly comment in the Learning Folder.

The website is updated regularly with information about current programs, centre policies and other relevant documents.

The foyer promotes programs, events and early childhood information. KPCC has a Facebook page which is updated regularly to share what is happening at the Centre and to post information relevant to families in our community. The address is www.facebook.com/kirtonpointchildrenscentre